
Notice to Suppliers: Fraudulent 
Activity 

 

Please be on high alert for emails/facsimiles requesting quotations or purchase orders 

that purport to originate from the Clark County Water Reclamation District (DISTRICT) 

but are in fact fraudulent. While we cannot prevent this illegal activity, we are actively 

working with law enforcement to investigate these fraudulent emails/facsimiles. 

 

Common themes of fraudulent messages: 

 

• The message requests shipment/delivery of products to non-DISTRICT addresses. 

• The message may include an attachment that is designed to look like a purchase 

order, may include the DISTRICT logo or other graphic, and a signature that may 

look legitimate. 

 

 

Always verify addresses, phone numbers and email addresses.   
Check www.cleanwaterteam.com for current DISTRICT 
information. 

 

If you believe you have received an email/facsimile that appear to be 
fraudulent or suspicious, please forward it to: 
 

procurementsolutions@cleanwaterteam.com 
 

 
These have been known to be fraudulent: 

·         Facsimiles number like 702-852-0257. 

·     Email address may appear to be valid but may also include non-DISTRICT email 

addresses like procurement@clarkcountywater.org (A valid DISTRICT email address has 

the domain of cleanwaterteam.com). 
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